
Janet T. Mills 

GOVERNOR 

STATE OF MAINE 
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04333-0001 

February 23, 2021 

The 130th Legislature of the State of Maine 
State House 
Augusta, Maine 

Dear Honorable Members of the 130th Legislature: 

Thank you for your ongoing work to improve the lives of Maine people during these difficult 
times. I look forward to our continued partnership to that end. 

Please find enclosed the text of my 2021 State of the Budget Address. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure 
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